
                                                                                                                                                                April 28th-May 2nd 

This Week 

We had a fantastic week learning more about the letter “E” and “F”.  This week we read The 

Enormous Elephant Show and Fifi Ferret’s Flute.  At the end of the stories, we had fun reading 

the letter cheer for each of the letters.  Throughout the week we also practiced singing the 

letter sound songs for both letters and sorted pictures that started with each sound. 

 

On Monday, Mr. Antonelli, the Sidway Principal, came in to read a story to us and talked with us 

about what kindergarten will be like next year.  On Wednesday, we had the chance to board a 

bus and head to Sidway to get a personal tour with Mr. Antonelli.  While we were at Sidway, we 

were able to meet many of the amazing kindergarten teachers, views some classrooms, explore 

the gym, cafeteria, library and many other rooms.  The kiddos did an amazing job and they are 

very excited for their next adventure. 

 

On Friday, we had our field trip to the Buffalo Zoo.  The kiddos had so much fun seeing all the 

animals that we are going to learn more about next week.  Thank you to all the chaperones for 

coming out and sharing this special day with us.  

 

This week we had fun learning two new fairy tales, Jack & The Beanstalk and The Three Billy 

Goats Gruff.  The kiddos had fun reading along with the stories and pretending to be giants and 

trolls.  During our craft time we had the chance to plant our own magic bean seeds that will 

hopefully grow up to reach our beautiful castles.  During our outside time we even planted 

tomato plants and beans to add to our beautiful garden on the playground. 

  

   

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Looking Ahead 

 
May 9th 

Mother’s Day Tea 
1:45pm-2:45pm 

 
May 27th 

End of the Year 
Conferences 

 
May 30th 
Art Show 

NO AFTER SCHOOL 
 

 

 Pre-K 4 Awesome News!  

Looking 

Ahead 

We will be 
learning about 
jungle animals. 


